From: René Larson [mailto:rlarson@Ilawrence.sd.us]
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 8:36 AM

To: Nelson, Chris; Hanson, Gary (PUC); Fiegen, Kristie
Subject: Black Hills Power rate increase

see attached document.
Thank you for you time

P. René Larson SD CEM

Administration

Lawrence County Emergency Management
80 Sherman St. Suite 2

Deadwood SD 57732

605-722-4132

rlarson@lawrence.sd.us




